
 

 

 
 
 
Dear LaGuardia faculty and staff – 
 
Thank you to everyone that attended or tuned in to yesterday’s Closing Sessions. If you missed the event, which 
features a panel discussion, two videos, and a terrific student performance, a recording of it is available here. 
Please also take a moment to register for our Town Hall about Fundraising & Grants, coming up on Friday, 
December 17 at 10 a.m. on Zoom.  Faculty and staff interested in pursuing grant funding are encouraged to attend.  
 
Random Covid Testing Questions: Over the past few weeks, since random testing for vaccinated employees 
began, a few questions have come up. If you have questions, please contact: 
 

• Theresia Litvay-Sardou, Campus Coronavirus Liaison 
• Shahir Erfan, Campus Coronavirus Coordinator 

Student Vaccination Verification Deadline for Fall II: As a reminder, students must be fully vaccinated before 
coming to campus. For students coming to campus in Fall II that have not yet completed vaccine verification, the 
deadline to do so is this Saturday, December 11. (Students that still need to be vaccinated can obtain the Johnson 
& Johnson vaccine on or before Friday, December 10, to comply.) 
 
Above and Beyond Recognition: A big shout-out to LaGuardia alumni Carlos Freire and Julian Mejia for 
producing yesterday’s Closing Sessions event. Carlos and Julian, along with Steven Hitt, Carmen Griffin, and all 
of the LaGuardia Performing Arts Center staff, have been making hybrid events a reality, allowing our faculty and 
staff to come together safely. Bravo! 
 
Best wishes,  
 

Kenneth Adams 
President 
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